
 

 

From: sirikul bunpaopong [mailto:sirikul@oepp.go.th] 
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2001 10:27 PM 
To: secretariat@biodiv.org 
Subject: Global Strategy for Plant Conservation 

Dear Zedan, 

Refer to CBD Notification on 22 January 2001, The Office of 
Environmental Policy and Planning would like to submit new of Thailand to 
the above subject that Thailand agree with formulating the Global Strategy 
for Plant Conservation since the strategy can serve countries for scientific 
and information exchange including technology for plant conservation. Our 
implementation concerning this issue are CITES and Plant Protection. 

Hope this comment will be useful for you. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Sirikul Bunpapong 
 


